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Jeremy was startled, completely unaware of someone approaching him. Furthermore, that person was even his
beloved.

“Jeremy, I’m asking you a question. Why aren’t you answering my call?” Madeline asked again with her
indifferent tone.

Several seconds passed before Jeremy responded, “I didn’t know that it was you making the call, Miss
Montgomery. And there seems to be nothing to be said anymore between us.”

Seeing his cold and indifferent attitude that appeared as if he wanted to cut off all relationships between them,
Madeline’s mind was filled with what he said just now.

Even though it was clear that she was the only thing that filled his heart and eyes, at this moment, none of
those were mentioned.

Madeline chuckled, but her eyes turned hot as she said, “Jeremy, are you sure you have nothing to tell me?”

Jeremy shook his head quietly. “Not a word.”

“Alright, Jeremy. If that’s what you say…” Madeline continued with a determined tone, “Then, this will be
the last meeting between you and me. From now on, you and I will no longer be related. Let’s not think of
each other anymore again.”

Jeremy listened on as if nothing was happening, but each of his slender fingers was clenched tightly.

He heard Madeline’s footsteps as she left and held in his sobs until he confirmed that Madeline had gone far
away. Then, he hurriedly got up, fumbling as he walked to the gates. He was staring in the direction that she
had left in.



After a long time, tears appeared in his eyes.

“Linnie, why did God arrange for two people who cannot love each other at the same time to meet?” he asked
himself. Without realizing it, more and more tears accumulated in his eyes.

“Linnie, I hope Felipe can give you everything that I cannot.

“Remember to forget me, but you’ll always be in my heart.”

He confided what he could not speak from his heart in the direction Madeline had left in.
After a very long time, he turned around in despair.

However, he did not know that Madeline had not left. She had been quietly standing a few feet away from him,
listening to him telling the truth with wet eyes.

Madeline was completely convinced at this moment that Jeremy was sincere toward her.

It was not the same as what Felipe and Ava had said, that Jeremy deliberately approached her in order to
avenge Meredith and was lying to her about loving her.

He was not lying.

He really loved her.

This love was once stubborn and domineering, but at this moment, it became a secret he was keeping
determinedly.

Madeline returned to the car so that she could sort out her emotions.



‘From the moment I handed Linnie to you on the island that day, I had made a decision. I will never take the
initiative to look for her or to see her again in my life.’

Jeremy’s words rang in her ears again.

She had always thought that after she fell into the water, Jeremy continued to walk forward without looking
back.

Now, it seemed that it was not the case.

However, she would not be able to know the exact situation. On the other hand, the different side that Felipe
revealed just now shook her.

She had always trusted Felipe, never once suspecting or doubting him. This time, however, she really did not
expect it.

Madeline decided that she wanted to seek clarification on this matter. As she was about to leave, she saw a

familiar car driving to the door of the villa.

After the car stopped, Felicity Walker got out of the car.

Looking at this woman who looked like her, Madeline’s instinct told her that something was off.

She snapped a photo of the license plate number and dialed a number. “Dan, can you check a license plate
number for me?”

Daniel agreed and very quickly called Madeline back. Madeline was shocked once again after getting her
answer.
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